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Hello Bradley,

There has been an update to this assessment letter, which is attached to this email for your
convenience.

Please let me know if you have any questions,

Have a great day,

 

Susan Jimenez
Administrative Clerk
Department of City Planning -
Major Projects
T: (213)847-3641 |
221 N. Figueroa St., Room 1350
Los Angeles, CA. 90012
2nd Monday-RDO

 

 


